
Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is John Liefeld, address 322 Whale Beach Road Palm Beach.
The development described by DA2020/1136 adjoins my property.
I just wanted to request that the developers pay attention to maintaining a stormwater runoff 
containment system during demolition and construction as we deal with a fair bit if runoff 
normally and any addition to this could stress our drainage systems.

Kind regards,
John Liefeld

Sent: 10/10/2020 7:57:54 AM
Subject: DA2020/1136


